
One is that children 

CURRENTLY in Y6 

will need to report 

to the Foundation 

Site across from 

main school, and 

CURRENT            

Reception children 

will come into the 

Top Playground on 

the main school 

site and line up in 

the coned area   

outside the Y1     

entrance. Staff will 

be available to     

direct you. 

New year group 2 

will line up outside 

the conservatory.   

Following on from 

our transition  

morning on 

Wednesday you 

and your children 

will all know which 

classes they are in 

for September. To 

aid this change   

further children will 

be working in new 

classes from    

Monday—returning 

to old classes on 

Thursday 20th July. 

We have some  

classes that will 

have teachers new 

to the school from 

September and so 

whilst these       

children may not 

have the teacher, 

they will be in the 

class group so that 

they can start to 

work with their new 

classmates. 

On some days the 

new teachers will 

be joining us so 

your children will 

be able to tell you 

all about them.  

We do have some 

VERY IMPORTANT 

organisational 

things to have in 

mind for this     

Monday coming. 

Transition 
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Lunch Menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Pasta Bolognaise/
Vegetarian Chilli &  

Nachos  

Tuesday  

Chicken Pie/Halal 

Chicken Pie/Cheese & 

Onion Flan 

Wednesday  

Braised Sausage/Halal 

Cottage Pie/Braised 

Quorn Sausage 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato  

Pizza/Arrabiata Pasta   

Friday                     

Fish Finger/Vegetable 

Dippers 

 

 

Have an   

amazing  

weekend 

    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Team Wibsey  

News and Views 
Uniform 

I will send out reminders 

re uniform for September 

in the next week. Please 

note we will focus on non 

branded, value items. 

Wibsey Promenade Week 

I am beyond delighted with the way 
your children have performed in the 

school’s musical Proms this week. 
Thankfully the weather held and many 
of you were able to come in and enjoy 

the spectacular way your children 
played and sang. I hope to do more of 

this. 




